
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Queens Lake CommunityAssoc., Inc. 

QLCA@widomaker.com 

 

 

 

The official newsletter of Queens Lake Community Association 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                April/May 2016 

Hello Neighbors!  
 
 This issue of the newsletter is for all residents of the neighborhood, not just members of QLCA.   This special issue is made so folks 
that are not members can become aware of what we, as members, are enjoying and what makes our community so special.  You’ll find this 
issue loaded with details from the committee chairs sharing how they have been volunteering to make this a better community.  You too can 
feel a sense of pride by joining QLCA and volunteering to help with one of these committees. We want you and need your support.  
 Queens Lake neighborhood is a hidden gem. Our community has many of the amenities of the gated communities, but at a fraction 
of the cost and with a hometown feel. We have been left a wonderful legacy by those who established this community and many of these 
traditions cannot be found in a newly created neighborhood.  Our job is to protect this legacy by sustaining and reinvigorating the 
community. We do this by actively participating and by volunteering our time while building relationships and investing in our future.  A 
healthy active association ensures that the legacy continues.   Becoming a member of QLCA is the first step. Deeding your property shows 
your commitment to this community and helps to make Queens Lake a highly desirable neighborhood to buy into.  Membership fees help to 
maintain and improve our assets as well as allow for numerous sanctioned events throughout the year.  
 
Some exciting upcoming social events are:  
Fun Friday April 15th  
Ladies Night April 22nd 
Membership Social set for June 4th.  All are welcome at no cost to you.  Hosted by the membership committee. Come out, have fun and 
meet your neighbors!  
Queens Lake Day…June 25th.  QLCA members and Pool members welcome.  
Seafood Fest…Fall 2016. A well known and fantastic member event. 
 
 Whether you are a world traveler, military, retired, or young family establishing roots, Queens Lake is where you call home.  Where 
everybody knows your name….. 
 
Cheers,  
Suzanne Maggio, Membership Director  
For more info, go to www.queenslake.net  
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QLCA NEWS 
Making living better for residents since 1952 by offering Boat Dockage, Ramp, Swimming, Tennis, Clubhouse, Queens Lake, Princess Pond & Queen Creek 

 

Queens Lake Community Association, Inc. 

234 East Queens Drive 

Williamsburg, VA 23185 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS & OFFICERS 

Bob Gaschen..…..………….…....……………229-2495 

    President/Pool….........rgaschen@parkergaschen.com 

John Kueser……………………..…………....565-0372 

   Vice Pres/Finance………………….Kueser5@cox.net 

Laura Nanartowich…………………………..564-0449 

    Beautification……………….…….Laura97@cox.net 

Emily Edmonds…………………....……..…..345-3735 

    Clubhouse………………….eedmonds38@gmail.com 

Leah Duckworth………..…...…………….…220-9366 

    Communication.…………...…Lnduckworth@cox.net 

Tom Rooks……………….………............…..645-7830 

     Community Affairs…………TJR741776@gmail.com 

Lynn Maltinsky…….……....…….……………871-1999 

    Lake………………………...……Maltinsky@cox.net 

Andy McNeil…………………………..………565-0677 

    Maintenance/Playground………atmcneil@gmail.com 

Chris Ferguson………………………..….603-801-5233    

Marina……………...…..chrisferguson13@hotmail.com 

Suzanne Maggio…………………………..….565-2379 

    Membership……….…………..…suzQdent@aol.com 

Jeff Anderson……….…..………….……..….784-0405 

   Tennis………………... …...…jffndrsn13@gmail.com 

 

Susanna Hickman…………….………...Legal Counsel 

Lana Olson………………………..Corporate Treasurer 

Cherrie Begley…………………….Corporate Secretary 

Office Information 

Phone:  757-229-0973/Fax 757-229-2652 

Email:  qlca@widomaker.com 

Website:  www.queenslake.net 

Facebook:  Queens Lake Community, Williamsburg VA 

Facebook: Queens Lake Eagles 
 

Office Hours: Mon-Wed-Fri /12 noon to 3 PM 

Office Manager:  Cherrie Begley 

Lana Olson:  Bookkeeper 

Dockmaster:   
Newsletter Layout & Design:  Cherrie Begley 

The QL Board of Directors meets the second Tuesday of each 

month at 7:00 PM in the clubhouse.  All members in good 

standing are welcome to attend.  Books and records of the 

Queens Lake Community Association, including minutes of all 

Board meetings, are open to members for review. 

 

The next newsletter deadline is May 15, 2016.  Inquiries, 

articles and ads should be submitted to the QLCA office by 

email QLCA@widomaker.com or to Cherrie Begley at 

cbegley@widomaker.com.  Office 229-0973 or H: 253-0357. 

============================================ 

ACBL Duplicate Bridge - every Monday at the 

Clubhouse - 11:30-3:30-$7.00 per person. Contact Diane 

Morton 532-3523 

=========================================

Queens Lake Newsletter is on our website in color 

 

queenslake.net  QLCA tab Newsletter 

 
Get forms - photos - information - Bulletin Board 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
April 12-Board Meeting-7pm-Clubhouse 
April 15-Fun Fridays-6:30-9:30-Clubhouse 
April 16-Marina Clean-up Day-9:00 am 
April 22-Ladies Night-7-9:30-Clubhouse 
April 24-Boater Safety Class-Clubhouse-info in Marina report 
April 29-Swim Team Signup-5:30-7:00-Clubhouse 
May 7-Pool Clean up/uncover pools-9-3 
May 10-Board Meeting-7pm-Clubhouse 
May 21 & 22-Pool Open-Bonus Weekend-Sat 11-8/Sun 11-6 
May 28-Pool Season Starts-M-F 3 to 7/Sat 11 to 8/Sun 11 to 9 
May 28-Marina Day-12 to 3 
June 4-Cocktail Party-6:30-Pool side 
June 14-Board Meeting-7pm-Clubhouse 
June 25-Queens Lake Day 
=========================================== 

Ladies Night 

Lady In Red 
 

Friday April 22nd - 7-9:30 

Bring your preferred beverage 
 light snacks provided 

=========================================== 

Yoga and Mindfulness Meditation - Clubhouse 
Yoga -Thursdays - 6-7:15 pm -$5.00 a class 
Teacher - Mary Kashouty Joyner 
 
Mindfulness Meditation - Thursdays - 7:30-8:30   
Mary McGovern 
Mindfulness mediation: donation to help cover rental 
 
  Queens Lake residents and non-residents 
=========================================== 

Marina Clean-up Day 
April 16th - 9:00 am 

 

Come to paint, organize, and pressure wash 

All are welcome to join the fun 
========================================== 

Pool Clean-up Day 

 and Uncover the pools 
May 7th - 9 to 3 pm 

 

Bring rakes and leaf blowers 

 
=========================================== 

1st Marina Day 
May 28th - 12 to 3 pm 

 

Everyone welcome to the Marina 

mailto:qlca@widomaker.com
http://www.queenslake.net/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Board Briefs January 12, 2016 
Update on York County footbridge: The study that was done 
said that our dam is stable.  The dam will be mowed and photos 
taken before York Co. starts on pilings. QL can restrict the use of 
the bridge. A motion was made and passed to accept the 
proposed easement offer for the bridge and the payment of 
$50,000 from York County. 
Limbs Trimmed: Heavy limbs hanging over the parking lot were 
trimmed. Micah’s Service did the final leaf clean-up of the 
parking lot area in early December. 
Newsletter:  Our ads pay for the newsletter and bring in more 
money than it costs for the newsletter. 
Path:  The National Park Service superintendent is open to 
ideas and discussion with the community regarding finding a way 
to provide a pass through for foot traffic to the parkway to help 
residents avoid having to use Lakeshead Drive.   
Clarke Aqua Management treated the lake on Dec. 9th for 
Curlyleaf Pondweed with herbicide.  
Holcomb Boat Access plans are in the works for a new path 
and additional boat racks to be done this spring at other 
accesses. 
A motion was made and passed to reduce the ramp fee for self-
propelled watercraft to $15 per household for Queen’s Lake 
Members. 
A motion was made and approved the Director's Handbook 
updated in 2016. 
 
 

"Give A Garden Memorial” 
To donate a plant in memory,  

or in honor of a loved one call 

Judy McCormack 221-7071 or  

judymccormack@cox.net 

Your gift will be entered into the 

 Queens Lake Association  

Gifts & Memorials Album. 

 
 

 

 

 

LADIES LUNCHEON 
 

Board Briefs February 9, 2016 
The Clubhouse had to cancel and refund two rentals over the 
snow filled weekend last month. 
Clarke Lake Management will be taking water samples next week 
and sending the samples to be analyzed for residual amounts of 
the Tradewind herbicide.  
A motion was made and passed to approve the new Self 
Propelled Watercraft form and the new Ramp form.   
Getting plans for the new kiosk and the pool committee is 
preparing to hire pool guards.   
Tennis committee will schedule an introductory lesson in 
Pickleball and have tennis lessons in the spring.  
========================================== 

Thank You 
ADOPT A HIGHWAY VOLUNTEERS 

For Cleaning Lakeshead drive 
 

April - Whit Richardson 

May - Elizabeth & Greg Duncan 

 
=========================================== 

Thank You 

John Lockwood has volunteered to tend to our Purple 
Martin houses at the Playground area and the Marina.  
 

 

Oscar Party 



  

 
SATURDAYS 

April - October 

8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

 
Now accepting credit cards, SNAP, & W&M Express 

757-259-3768  

www.williamsburgfarmersmarket.com 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pool/Swim Committee Update 
Here it comes…Swim Season 2016! - Only two months until opening day 

  

The Pool and Swim Committees are always welcoming new members: check the website for meeting times. 

Contact Bob Gaschen (rgaschen@gmail.com) at 229-2495 

 or Mark Downey (mcdowneydoc@gmail.com) at 570-2360. 

 

COME AND JOIN THE FUN 

 PRESEASON MEMBERS ONLY WEEKEND 

May 21
st
 11-8 PM and May 22

nd
 11-6 PM 

 

MORE REASONS THAN EVER TO JOIN THIS YEAR 

 1.  Family Pool:  Diving Board, Zero Entry (great for beginning swimmers!). 

2.  Adult Lap Swim Pool (25 meters): No excuse not to get your laps in or cool off after work. 

3.  Queens Lake Eagles Swim Team:  Great Fun, Great Exercise, Great Friends, Great 

Coaches.  Just $70 for the entire season of 8 weeks.  (Most camps are twice that for just one week). 

And only $50 each for additional swimmers. 

4.  Snack Bar: Drinks, Snacks, Frozen Treats, and more…… 

5. Sunday Night Potluck Dinner: Bring something to grill and a dish to share (Great way to meet 

new people and hang with friends!) 

6.  Gas Grill: Available any time for pool members. 
 

Other PERKS for members 

Sign Up by May 1
st
 and receive 5 FREE GUEST PASSES ($25 value) 

Convince a Friend to Join and get $50 off your membership: 

Recruit a new pool member for 2016. Invite them to: 

Open House Memorial Day May 28
th

 thru May 30th - Free Trial Weekend 

 

JOIN THE EAGLES SWIM TEAM THIS SUMMER ALONG 

WITH HEAD COACH SANDI WILLARD 

(BACK FOR HER 13th SEASON) 

 

 It’s Great to Be an Eagle Swimmer! 

1.  Two months of fun, while working hard and swimming fast. (Memorial Day to First week of 

August). Only $70 for 8 weeks of great swim instruction!!! ($50 for siblings).  Sign Up Night is 

Friday April 29th at the Clubhouse 5:30 PM. 
2.   Compete in Division 1 of VPSU with top swimmers from other Williamsburg teams. 

3.   Receive great instruction from the best coaching staff in town. 

4.   Ages 4 to 18 welcome, all skill levels welcome. First Day of Practice Tuesday May 31
st
. 

5.   And did we mention…LOTS of FUN…Food Fridays, Fun Tuesdays, Swim-a-Thon, and Movie 

Nights. 

Help the Team and Help your Wallet: 

Recruit a New Swimmer = ½ off your 1
st
 swimmer fees 

             Recruit a New Team Sponsor = 1
st
 swimmer swims for free 

 

 This year's Swim Team Coordinators are: 

 Marie Homer 784-4769(chefhomer@yahoo.com) 

Mark Downey 570-2360(mcdowneydoc@gmail.com) 

 

Check out the website for more info and updates and applications: www.queenslake.net 

QL Eagles – Building Strength, Skills, and Confidence -- and lovin’ it! 
 

mailto:mcdowneydoc@gmail.com
mailto:chefhomer@yahoo.com
mailto:mcdowneydoc@gmail.com
http://www.queenslake.net/


 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

pruning clinic February Snow 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Opening soon!!! 

 

Hand Crafted Artisan Food at Neighborhood Prices 

The Shops at Second St 

571-436-8837 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Queens Lakes' Favorite 

Roofer" 

 



 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POOL 
Submitted by Bob Gaschen:  Director 

 

The Pool Committee is beginning to work on the coming year’s 
schedule for both the pool and the swim team.  An offer has 
been extended to John Poorman to return as pool operator. 
 
Committee Members:  Marie Homer, Kate Helwig, Ted Lynch, 
Jessie Moser, Mary McGovern, Chris Homer, Tom  Rooks, 
Dana deJager,  Andy McNeil, & Craig Marcuson 
 
======================================== 

TENNIS 

Submitted by Jeff Anderson:  Director 

 

Come out and try our newly  

resurfaced tennis courts. 

$35.00 a year per family 

call 229-0973 to register 

A Pickle ball clinic is being organized. 
 

Committee Members:  Peter Schweitzer, Tim & Cathy Cross 
& Burt James 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finance 
Submitted by John Kueser: Director 

 
1. Capital Reserve Study:  Approved the cost of the 

capital reserve study through Design Management 
Associates.  Will ask for more details of who is 
assigned to the project and that someone with 
experience is involved with the process. 
 

2. Other Items: 
a. Balance of easement funds for sewer/bridge-
recommend the balance of these funds go to 
Association Reserves. 
b. Board review recommendation about removal of 
the dead tree by the dam. VDOT will remove. 
c. Capital Reserve study will be done in 2016.  Design 
Management Assoc. will give us a contract. 

.   

Committee members:  Gordon Angles, Bob Evans, 
Renny Parziale, Lana Olson, and Ted Lynch. 
 

Annual Dues are $390.00 plus $5.00 
late fee each month 

starting 1st of February. 
You may drop your payment in the 

office mail slot to the left of the 
clubhouse doors. 

 

Beautification 
Submitted by Laura Nanartowich: Director 

 
The Beautification Committee sponsored a Pruning Clinic on 
February 20th.   A team of Master Gardeners from James City 
County walked more than 25 QL residents through the do’s and 
don’ts of safe pruning. Many thanks to Master Gardeners Carol 
Fryer, Patty Ridgway, Iris Grant, Frank Caruso and Gail Weaver.  
Thank you to Jean Lien, Judy McCormack, Carolyn Campbell 
and Ed Nanartowich for the hours spent after the clinic pruning 
and clearing the area around the clubhouse.  Many thanks also to 
Jean Lien for clearing the ivy off the cedars lining the road around 
the playing fields. 
 
Micah’s Clippings (now Easton Outdoors) will clear and mulch 
QLCA beds during a spring clean-up this month. He will also prune 
the hedge behind the clubhouse. 
 
A pruning handbook is available online: www.jccwmg.org  
  
Need landscaping ideas? Register now through April 15th for the 
free Landscape Love program offered by Master Gardeners. Go to 
www.jccwmg.org  for more information. 
 
Please call York County at 890-3780 to remove twig piles in yards. 
The county charges $25 dollars for customers. They will accept 
yard debris up to 8” in diameter and 10’ in length. 
 
Committee Members: Judy McCormack, Susan Sims, Cherrie 
Begley, Sherry Sumerlin, Jean Lien, Carolyn Campbell, Roslyn 
Fernow and Matt Hogg 
 
  

 

http://www.jccwmg.org/
http://www.jccwmg.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

FUN FRIDAY 

Soup Social 
 

 

 

 



 
 

Community Affairs 
Submitted by Tom Rooks:  Director 

 

Based on response from the last QLCA Board meeting, we are 
pursuing a simple opening of access for foot traffic at the end of 
East Queens Drive so that pedestrian traffic can get to the 
Parkway instead of needing to transit Lakeshead Drive. 
  
February 25th – Attended the York County HOA meeting.  The 
meeting focused on storm water management. The county 
outlined their role in managing storm water.  They also clarified 
that if the storm water involves public roads, it is a VDOT, not York 
County issue.  Also, if the county doesn’t own land adjacent to 
retention ponds, they have a very limited role. 
 
The county also talked generally about various topics.  The overall 
tax base for our county went up approximately 1.5%, which 
combined with the delayed closure of a power plant resulted in the 
county administrator submitting a budget that didn’t require 
previously anticipated cuts in county services. 
 
The county also explained their role in mosquito management.  
They have been planning for the upcoming season, including 
reducing risk from the Zika virus.   
Tom would like to get a committee together to discuss and keep 
track of the widening of 64.  
  
Committee members:  Ashley Hargrove, Ward Bourn, Mike 
Indovina, and Ralph Wilson 
========================================== 
 

CLUBHOUSE 
Submitted by Emily Edmonds:  Director 

 

The Clubhouse had a busy February with 4 very successful 
events... The Ladies Luncheon, Soup Social, and our very first 
Red Carpet Oscar Party as well as Fun Friday.  Bryan Edmonds 
has been to the task of getting WiFi  installed in the Clubhouse 
and it should be up and running by the end of the month.  
  
A special thank you to Heather Walters for creating all the 
Clubhouse flyers, to Cherrie Begley for cleaning the Clubhouse 
Carpets, Ann Brown-Hailey for lending us the movie star cut outs 
for Red Carpet Night, to Jan Snook and Joan Swanson for 
organizing the Ladies Luncheon, and Stephanie Moser for taking 
the lead on the Red Carpet Party. Also, we are grateful to Bryan 
Edmonds and Vic Maggio for their handyman services. 
   
Grill:  We now have a grill that may be rented during your 
Clubhouse rental. 
 
Alarm System: We will be changing the time the alarm is 
automatically set and the code. 
 
Committee Members: Joan Swanson, Jan Snook, Judy Angles,  
Ann Brown-Hailey, Susan Adams, Heather Walters, Lana Olson, 
Stephanie Moser, Suzanne Maggio, Elise French, Cherrie Begley  
 

Communications 

Submitted by Leah Duckworth:  Director 
 

Website:  Year old items have been removed from the Bulletin 
Board.  Claudia Smith is researching Paypal to see if we can use 
it for paying fees on the Website.  New forms and rules have 
been updated, and new photos added.  Kate Roessler will put 3 
calendar months on the web and Leah will update the calendars 
with socials and activities. 
Newsletter:  Cherrie completed the Feb/March newsletter 
labeled and delivered it to the post office.  14 advertisers have 
committed and paid for a year.  There are 3 ads that pay each 
time the newsletter is issued, and as again this year, as has been 
for the past 10 years our ads pay for the newsletter and also 
make money. 
 
Committee Members:  Jean Lien, Phil Lien, Cherrie Begley, 
Randy Begley,  Kate Roessler, Joan Swanson, Mary McGovern, 
& Claudia Smith 
========================================== 

MARINA 
Submitted by Chris Ferguson:  Director 

 

The Queen's Lake Marina is happy to announce our 
new self-propelled ramp fee of $15.00 to all Queen's 
Lake Members.  Please contact Chris Kolloff at 
ckolloff@ycsd.york.va.us, 642-7019 if you want to 
launch your kayak, paddleboard, canoe....etc. from the 
Marina. 
 
Currently the marina has 20 open slips.  The committee is 
discussing the silting problem.  Security cameras will be installed 
the end of March.  A dead tree was removed that was in danger 
of landing on the gas tank. 
  
The Queens Lake Marina is sponsoring the FREE USCG 
required boater's safety class on Sunday, April 24th at the 
clubhouse.  To register, please go to https://www.register-
ed.com/events/view/79486 
  
The Queens Lake Marina is looking for volunteers to participate 
in our Marina Clean-up Day on April 16th.  The event starts at 
9:00 am and will entail a little painting, a little organizing, some 
pressure-washing and a bit of sweating.  All are welcome to join 
in the fun!  Please contact Chris Ferguson with any questions you 
might have at chrisferguson13@hotmail.com 
  
Marina Day: The Marina Committee welcomes everyone to the 
marina on May 28th from 12:00-3:00 to help us celebrate our 1st 
Annual Marina Day.  We look forward to seeing everyone there! 
  
Ramp combination changes on April 1st.  All applications are 
available on the website along with the revised Marina Rules. 
Committee Members: Chris Kolloff, Chris Eckols, Bryan 
Edmonds, Paul Gerdes, Pat Reineck, Danny Sumerlin -
Rampmaster, and John Robinson 
 

 
 

mailto:ckolloff@ycsd.york.va.us
https://www.register-ed.com/events/view/79486
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 Lake 
Submitted by Lynn Maltinsky:  Director 

 

Lake Management   On 2-23-2016 Clarke preformed the first 
of 8 maintenance checks of Queens Lake and Princess Pond 
for 2016.  There will be one visit the 1st and 4th quarter and 
then monthly starting April to September. During each visit 
water samples are taken from both the lake and pond, 
aerators are checked and serviced, and physical conditions of 
the water bodies are recorded.  
Pond Weed   Also on Feb. 23 water samples were gathered 
and sent to a lab to measure the residual amounts of the 
TradeWind Herbicide.  The results of the tests show that the 
original 30 PPB from the Dec. 10th application now ranges 4 
PPB at the upper end of the lake to just under 6 PPB at the 
bottom of the lake. The goal was to have levels above 5PPB.  
Even though Pondweed is hardly visible from docks or the 
shore, viable pieces of the plant still exist in the deeper water 
and for that reason a small bump treatment is scheduled 
soon. This bump treatment will kill the remaining pond weed 
and prevent it from maturing and reproducing. 
Holcomb Boat Access   Plans are being finalized and 
material cost estimates gathered to upgrade the boat access.  
When complete this access will have a new path, brush 
cleared from the dock allowing full access and additional boat 
racks constructed.  We plan to start work in April. 
Princess Pond   Weeds and brush need to be cleared from 
the dam bank and at the water’s edge.  The spillway on the 
Will Scarlett side of the dam also needs to be cleared and be 
made workable so that the pond doesn’t top over the dam 
during large storms.  Additional boat racks are also in the 
works. 
Main Dam   Several erosion issues have been identified on 
the dam under the guardrail near the spillway.   VDOT is 
being contacted to correct the problem. 
 

2016 Boat Stickers 
All registered boats need to display 

 the RED 2016 decal. 
The lake committee will do a compliance check 

starting in April. 
 
Committee Members: Rick Toth, Richard McCluney, Bruce 
Kenner, Ralph Wilson & Craig Marcuson. 
Access Path Volunteers: Gerry Mauer, Judy McCormack, 
Lynn Maltinsky, Anne Rose, Sue Roberts, Jeff McKinney, & 
Whit Richardson. 
======================================= 

Maintenance/Playground 
Submitted by Andy McNeil:  Director 

 

Micah’s Clippings (now Easton Outdoors) has mowed, 
cleaned leaves, and cleared the playground area of 
pinecones. 

Membership 
Suzanne Maggio:  Director 

 
The membership committee is hard at work welcoming new 
neighbors to the community. Another dues notice will be out 
before March 31. The committee will be proactive and is planning 
to contact folks directly to promote membership long before July 1 
deadline when they are no longer in good standing.  We want to 
have open communication with folks before it gets too late in the 
year.  
 
Kate Helwig has secured some great items from York County for 
the gift bags to pair with some local business flyers and 
paraphernalia. We are also working on a  Queens Lake "Welcome 
to the neighborhood" post card that has a printed welcome 
message for all new neighbors.  We are hoping to get more of the 
personalized QL wine glasses for new member gifts and may be 
able to get them to sell to other neighbors at QL day or another 
neighborhood event. 
 
The membership social is set for sat June 4th and planning is 
underway.  We will personally invite all new neighbors to this 
event with a written/mailed invite and follow up phone call.  We are 
encouraging all new neighbors to attend a social event and get to 
know some neighbors.  Committee members will then follow up to 
encourage membership.  To that end, the membership is working 
alongside Clubhouse and plans to have a check in process at the 
upcoming clubhouse events so we can track attendees.  It is good 
data collection point and also a chance to encourage membership. 
   
Committee Members:  Kate Helwig, Stacy Harris, Leah 
Duckworth, Gale Gutierrez and Lisa Legaspi 
 
Look below and see if any of our new members are your 
neighbors, please welcome them to the community. 
======================================= 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 

Kimberly Angles & Ray Griswold 

 

105 Sheriffs Place 

645-3852/kimberly.angles@first-source.com 

 
========================================== 

Queens Lake Day 
Submitted by Emily Edmonds:  Director 

 
We had two Queen's Lake Day meetings. Save the date for June 
25, 2016.  The Theme is Red, White and Blues. We are bidding 
out bands and caterers now and will make decisions on cost and 
inclusion for all.   
.   
Committee Members: Suzanne Maggio, Emily Edmonds, Bryan 
Edmonds, Kate Helwig, Renny Parziale 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Queens Lake Community Association, Inc. 
(757) 229-0973 / Fax (757) 229-2652/ qlca@widomaker.com 

 

      QLCA POOL APPLICATION   DATE____________ 

   
   QLCA Member      Non Resident (Limited) 

 

 Applicant’s Name:          

 Address:      Home Phone:____________________________ 

        Work Phone:_____________________________ 

 Email Address:       Cell Phone:______________________________ 

Emergency Contact:            
 Name  Phone #  Relationship 

Emergency Contact:            
 Name  Phone #  Relationship 
 

Please list all household members who plan to swim on this membership. 
 

 NAME DOB Medical Conditions/Allergies/Disabilities 

    ________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________ 

 QLCA MEMBER:   Adult Single   $260      Adult Couple   $310       Family   $360  

        (must be 18 or older)                     (both must be adults)              (three or more of any age) 

  

 NON-RESIDENT (LIMITED):      Adult Single   $295      Adult Couple   $345       Family   $395  

 

Total Enclosed:    $                           Check #                         MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: QLCA 

 

and mail to Queens Lake Community Assoc., 234 East Queens Drive, Williamsburg, VA 23185 
 

The undersigned hereby agrees to the assumption of risk and release conditions noted below: 
 On behalf of themselves, members of their households, and all guests sponsored or invited by any person listed on the attached application, and the 

guardians, heirs, executors, and administrators of any and all of them in the relation to the participation by any of them at the Queens Lake Community 

Association pool, pool area, and adjacent Queens Lake Community Association facilities to hold harmless Queens Lake Community Association, Inc., and 

all its members, officers, directors, agents, volunteers, successors and assigns from any and all liability, actions, causes of actions, claims and demand of 

every kind and nature whatsoever of which any of them now have or which may arise out of 

1. participation of any of the persons mentioned above in activities at or use of these facilities, and 

2. any and all actions relating to emergency or rescue situations taken by Queens Lake Community Association, Inc., and any of its employees, 

members, officers, directors, volunteers, agents, and successors.  All licensed physicians, nurses, hospitals and health care providers of any type, and all 

employees thereof, are hereby authorized to admit, and administer medical and surgical care to, any of the persons listed on this form (including the guests 

and invitees referred to above), which health care is necessary and appropriate in the discretion of the health care provider.  The undersigned hereby agrees 

to be totally jointly and severally liable for all health care, emergency and other related services, including all supplies and costs associated therewith, 

regardless of which person or entity initially signs as the obligated party. Should the Queens Lake Community Association pay for any such costs, the 

undersigned shall promptly reimburse in full the Queens Lake Community Association.       (updated 2015) 

 
Date:        Applicant’s Signature:______________________________________________________ 

Are you a NEW POOL MEMBER?   YES   NO  

IF YES, Please List who recruited you to join the pool: ______________________________________________ 



 



 

 

 

 

Call these QLCA Students to baby 

sit,  

help in the yard or for pet and 

plant sitters. 
Baby Sitters      Age             Phone 

Caroline Cho*  20 565-7050 

Katie Cho  19 565-7050 

Natalie Cross  18 221-0689 

Caroline deJager  17 229-3244 

Elizabeth deJager  16 229-3244 

Rhett Deverich  14 903-4443 

Lexi Deverich  18 903-4443 

Elena Evans*  15 613-9231 

Annmarie Fallon  17 784-0425 

Elizabeth Hager*  12 645-6330 

Caroline Helwig  16 634-8007 

Christopher Homer 13 253-0487 

Thomas Kueser  15 565-0372 

Jackie Lerman  15 345-0903 

Kathryn Lerman  17 345-0903 

Charlotte McNeil  13 565-0677 

Emma McNeil  15 565-0677 

Luther Millison  17 903-9179 

Caroline Parziale* 12 229-5616 

Nina Parziale*  12 229-5616 

Keely Pattisall  14 273-9310 

Margaret Perry*  18 208-0004 

Rand Perry*  16 208-0004 

Corinne Walters* 16 291-5833 Will 

Cook Meals 

Madeline Walters* 20 291-

5833Holiday&Summer 

* Red Cross Certified 

Plant Sitters 

Sean Campbell  16 778-1246 

Caroline Cho  20 565-7050 

Katie Cho  19 565-7050 

Natalie Cross  18 221-0689 

Elizabeth deJager  16 229-3244 

Mitch deJager  16 229-3244 

Rhett Deverich  14 903-4443 

Lexi Deverich  18 903-4443 

Elana Evans  15 613-9231 

Matthew Gerdes  17 810-0141 

Elizabeth Hager  12 645-6330 

Caroline Helwig  16 634-8007 

Christopher Homer 13 253-0487 

Isabelle Kueser  12 565-0372 

Thomas Kueser  15 565-0372 

Mary Kueser  13 565-0372 

Kathryn Lerman  17 345-0903 

Luther Millison  17 903-9179 

Caroline Parziale  12 229-5616 

Nina Parziale  12 229-5616 

Keely Pattisall  14 273-9310 

Ryan Pattisall  12 273-9310 

 

  

 

 

Charles Perry  14 208-0004 

Margaret Perry  18 208-0004 

Rand Perry  16 208-0004 

Sam Richardson  13 258-2505 

Corinne Walters  16 291-5833 

Madeline Walters  20 291-

5833Holiday&Summer 

House Sit 

Alice McNeil  19 565-

0677Summer&Breaks 

Pet Sitters 

Sean Campbell  16 778-1246 

Caroline Cho  20 565-7050 

Katie Cho  19 565-7050 

Natalie Cross  18 221-0689 

Caroline deJager  17 229-3244 

Elizabeth deJager  16 229-3244 

Mitch deJager  16 229-3244 

Rhett Deverich  14 903-4443 

Lexi Deverich  18 903-4443 

Michael Duncan  18 784-0663 

Elana Evans  15 613-9231  

Annmarie Fallon  16 784-0425 

Matthew Gerdes  17 810-0141 

Elizabeth Hager  12 645-6330 

Caroline Helwig  16 634-8007 

Christopher Homer 13 253-0487 

Isabelle Kueser  12 565-0372 

Thomas Kueser  15 565-0372 

Mary Kueser  13 565-0372 

Jackie Lerman  15 345-0903 

Charlotte McNeil  13 565-0677 

Emma McNeil  15 565-0677 

Luther Millison  17 903-9179 

Caroline Parziale  12 229-5616 

Nina Parziale  12 229-5616 

Keely Pattisall  14 273-9310 

Ryan Pattisall  12 273-9310 

Charles Perry  14 208-0004 

Margaret Perry  18 208-0004 

Rand Perry  16 208-0004 

Sam Richardson  13 258-2505 

Corinne Walters  16 291-5833 

Madeline Walters  20 291-

5833Holiday&Summer 

Yard Work 

Sean Campbell  16 778-1246 

Michael Duncan  18 784-0663  

Elana Evans  15 613-9231 

Thomas Kueser  15 565-0372 

Cole Helwig  20 508-1036 

Luther Millison  17 903-9179 

Charles Perry  14 208-0004 

Margaret Perry  18 208-0004 

Rand Perry  16 208-0004 

Zane Sowers  13 871-2125 

 

WHITE SEWER PIPES 

Please consider spray painting 

your white sewer pipe green or 

brown. 



 
 


